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Memo 
 
To:​ Board of Education 
From:​ Scott Warren, Ed.D. 
Date:​ May 1, 2025 
Re:​ Seating New Board 

 
Every two years, members of the community run for election to serve their local school boards. This year, 
four seats were up for election in Lincolnshire-Prairie View District 103. Three members returned to the 
Board and one new member is joining the district due to a retiring board member. The newly elected 
members are: 
 

●​ Anne van Gerven, returning 
●​ Maria Peterson, returning 
●​ Michael Weaver, returning 
●​ Joy Anes, new 

 
The process for seating the board members includes administering the oath of office, which states the 
duties each board member must uphold, the election of the officers, which include the president, vice 
president, secretary, and treasurer and the approval of the board meeting schedule for the new school year. 
 
Beginning in the 2025–2026 school year, the Board of Education will welcome two 8th-grade student 
representatives from Daniel Wright Junior High School. These students will serve as non-voting members 
and will not attend closed session meetings. Their role will be to provide valuable student perspectives on 
school and district matters, helping to ensure student voices are represented in Board discussions. 
 
Following the seating of the new board, there will be a reception honoring Kate Harper for her retirement 
and celebrating the election of the returning and new board members. 


